
 

 

LITTLE HADHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 

‘Believing and Achieving’ 

FAIRTRADE POLICY 

 

This policy should be read in connection with our other school policies and reflect the 
School Equality Scheme. 

Little Hadham Primary School is committed to supporting Fairtrade wherever possible. 

Fairtrade is about guaranteeing a better deal for producers in developing countries. 

In particular Little Hadham Primary School will: 

 Support Fairtrade Activities 

 Ensure that Fairtrade is part of the School Development Plan 

 Use Fairtrade products wherever possible: 

 e.g.  tea, and coffee in the staff room and at meetings, in classroom cooking 

activities, school trips, forest sessions, B49 Club 

 Investigate the sourcing of the daily fruit delivery and school meals produce 

 Explore the possibility of using Fairtrade sports balls in school 

 Explore using uniforms made with Fairtrade cotton 

 Ensure Fairtrade products are available wherever possible. E.g. at events in 

the school or the community 

 Ensure learning about Fairtrade happens in a range of lessons and in whole 

school activities 

 Promote Fairtrade within the school and wider community, particularly during 

Fairtrade Fortnight.  

 Promote Fairtrade at both the Summer Fete and the Christmas Bazaar 

annually 

 Ensure Fairtrade is promoted through wordles, posters, displays in and out of 

school, as well as the school website 

This policy was agreed by pupils and staff and has been ratified by the Governing Body 

at their meeting in March 2017.  

This policy will be reviewed in March 2019. 

E Stockley – March 2017. 


